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Unions, students raise concern over UofT's Fall 2020 in-person
learning

July 29, 2020
National Post

Canada’s largest university is defending its decision to hold some of its fall course offerings in person this
September, despite mounting pushback from faculty members and students.

A petition launched by the union representing faculty members at the University of Toronto is calling on
the school to “pause” plans for on-campus classes, arguing the move will not guarantee a safe return for
students and staff.

Academic workers, library staff, graduate assistants and administrative employees are among the more
than 2,600 people who had signed the petition since it went live late last week.

Read the full article
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